
August28,2010 

Judy Brazel 
Meeting Services Director 
Society of Nuclear Medicine 
1850 Samuel Morse Drive 
Reston, VA 20190-5316 

Via Certified Mail Number: 7009 2250 0002 1883 0854 

Dear Judy Brazel: 

I am requesting the opportunity to offer an approximately 50 min. lecture in your annual 
convention. 

The enclosed presentation discusses the legal and regulatory requirements of the U.S. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 1 regarding the operation of a nuclear medicine clinic. 
The presentation also discusses my experiences as participant of an alternate dispute 
resolution process with the NRC. 

I appreciate your consideration regarding my submittal. 
) 

Sincerely yours, :.J 
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La Villa de Torrimar 
Reina Isabel # 175 
Guaynabo, P.R. 00969 

cc: Marc Ferdas, Chief 
Medical Branch (NRC Region I) 

1 "NRC" 


